
23 August 2023 

Dear Peredur 

Scrutiny of legislation to reform the Senedd 

Thank you for your letter of 3 August 2023 suggesting that we explore the potential for our 

Committees to work collaboratively in relation to the scrutiny of forthcoming legislation to reform the 

Senedd. 

I agree that there is merit in exploring where there may be potential for our Committees to work 

together in areas of common interest, and to identify opportunities to ensure the most efficient use of 

the time and resources available while also recognising that our individual remits may also necessitate 

separate evidence sessions with some stakeholders to ensure a sufficient focus on these important 

issues. 

I have asked the Reform Bill Committee clerk to discuss this further with the Finance Committee clerk, 

and will ensure that consideration of such opportunities forms part of the Reform Bill Committee’s 

discussion of its approach to scrutiny of Senedd reform legislation. 

Yours sincerely 

David Rees MS 

Chair, Reform Bill Committee 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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